
Longer days, more frequent sunshine and the winds consistent from the North-
Northwest.  These kinds of conditions beg for us to get off the dock and enjoy what 
we own—our boats!  By the time this newsletter goes out, I will have just returned 
from spending some time in Cabo San Lucas and sailing around the tip of the Baja 
Peninsula, fishing, sunbathing, swimming and simply letting my hair down.  It’s truly 
amazing just how much the water will calm your soul and bring you back to center. 
 
While we may not always have the time or opportunity to run South to go boating, the 
Bay offers some wonderful sailing and boating in any direction you head from our 
entrance channel.  Not long ago, I had the opportunity to anchor in Clipper Cove at 
Treasure Island, which offers some wonderful views of the Bay Bridge lit up at night 
(see next page), and then the skyline of the City in the opposite direction.  The cove is 
fairly protected from the predominant wind, however it can be a bit shallow depend-
ing on the tide.  Ayala Cove at Angel Island is another beautiful spot to consider, es-
pecially if you’re not wanting to anchor and like the security of a mooring ball.  You 
also have the opportunity to go ashore during the day and hike the ridge trail (about a 
2.5 mile hike), or around the perimeter of the island (about a 5 mile walk).  If you’ve 
explored all the bay has to offer, the Delta is not that far away and a great place to 
visit during the summer.  If you head down the San Joaquin River, it offers many 
spots to hide out from the breeze in a secluded little anchorage while dipping your 
toes in the water to stay cool from the valley heat. 
 
Reeling back to items closer to home: 
 

 Cardboard—please do not place cardboard in the trash cans; it takes up a lot of 
space and does not belong in the general refuse cans.  Please walk the cardboard 
to the cardboard dumpsters within the enclosure at the head of Dock 1, or the mid-
level enclosure in the parking lot above Dock 4.  Please break down boxes or oth-
er large containers before placing in the dumpster. 

 Recycling: the blue rolling recycle bins, at each gar-
bage enclosure, are clearly labeled on the lid of what 
is allowed to go inside them.  Please refer to those 
labels before dumping anything inside.  Trash and 
the other crossed out items do not go in the blue or 
green recycle bins at all.  Please help us in keeping 
the proper items within the proper containers. 

 Dock boxes: please ensure you either put a piece of wire or a lock in the hasp that 
will keep the lids closed in wind events.  If the lid gets removed by a wind event, 
they are not replaceable.  Please help us with keeping the lids secured properly.  If 
you need a piece of wire for your dock box, we can provide you with some at the 
marina office. 

 Dock carts: please make sure they are clean and usable for the next person by re-
moving all your garbage and/or wiping them out if you left residue in the bottom. 

 
If you happen to have any boating adventure pictures, recommendations 
for other anchorages you absolutely enjoy, please share by sending the 
pictures and info to: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org. 
 

Until next time ~ Harbormaster Rehberg 
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2024 Tide Tables  
Complimentary in the Marina Office 
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Greetings Marina Neighbors, 
 

Sierra Point Yacht Club will be open for Sunday for breakfast on April 7th,  9:30-12AM. Come and en-
joy our omelet bar! No registration is necessary.  
 

Our racing season will start in May and registration will open soon. As the boating season starts, we are 
again working with US Coastguard Auxiliary to resume the boater education classes. We have sched-
uled a GPS for Mariners class for April 27th and Paddlers Guide to Safety class for May 5th.  
 

Please check the calendar at our website to register for these events. For other events, information about 
the club and how to join us, please visit our website at: https://www.sierrapointyc.org 

 
Fair Winds, 
Martin Tali - Commodore 

 

 Bay Bridge ~ Clipper Cove 
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https://www.sierrapointyc.org


To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to Harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following month’s 
newsletter.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
30 fishing weights: $3/ea 
 
Line snubbers, can handle up to 5/8” line: $10/ea 
 
If interested, contact: Richard (831) 325-9494 
 

 
 
Very nice asymmetrical spinnaker for 
sale from 35’ sloop.  Luff approx 40’ , 
foot 20’6”.  One small corner could use 
repair otherwise excellent condition. 
$800 OBO  
 
Mainsail cover for Catalina 22.  Never 
used, purchased new.  $165 OBO. 
Henry (559)960-4170 

 

1.25” Shields Multiflex hose, 50’.  New.  $50/OBO 

Jeff: jeffnmelissacoalesce@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Heavy duty fire extinguisher holder 

Balmar 90-75 Alternator, new, 75amps ex-
termally regulated.  

2—6.5” new Optima speakers 

 

6” bronze portholes, excellent condition with screens 

Reasonable offers. 

John O’Dowd: (650) 359-5544 or jodowd34@comcast.net 



 
 
 
- Like new Standard Horizon VHF: $50 
- Raymarine instruments, wind, depth and autopilot, wheel helm, all in working 
order: $make offer 
- Starbrite deck brush, brand new in box: $20 
       
Contact: Dave (801) 647-8335 


